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This memorandum provides information on the webinars being offered by the Department of Local 
Government Finance (“Department”) during 2021.  
 
The Department will be hosting a series of webinars held virtually each month. The webinars are 
held at both 10 a.m. or 2 p.m. EST and will last for approximately one hour. You may attend the 
webinar that is most convenient for you. The Department will provide one (1) hour of continuing 
education credit per class.  
 
Date Topic 
January 27, 2021 Ratio Study Submission/Teams Overview 
February 17, 2021 Compliance Review Process Overview 
March 17, 2021 SDF Upload Site & New SDF Form Overview 
April 21, 2021 Circuit Breaker Overview 
May 19, 2021 Budget Overview & Budget Workshop Preparation 
June 16, 2021 Legislative Overview 
July 21, 2021 Compliance Review Process Overview 
August 18, 2021 Budget Notices, Adoption, Calendar, and Submission Overview 
September 15, 2021 Gateway Overview 
October 13, 2021 PTABOA Roles and Responsibilities 
November 17, 2021 Sales Disclosure Submission Process 
December 15, 2021 Environmental Assessments 

 
Registration 
 
A new registration process and virtual platform (Microsoft Teams) will be used in 2021. To register, 
click on the hyperlinked title above with the date to select the time of your webinar. A confirmation 
email will be sent following your registration submission. Webinar instructions will be sent out the 
day before the webinar.   
 
Contact Information 
 
Webinar or registration questions should be directed to Jenny Banks, Communications Director, at 
JBanks@dlgf.IN.gov or (317) 234-4376. 
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